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January22, 2013 

 

Dear Arts Supporter, 

 

This letter is in support of the National Environmental Hall of Fame’s plan to organize the 

World’s Largest Display of Environmental Art for Earth Day 2013.  

Chicago Public Schools serves over 400,000 students across the city and has recently passed the 

first ever district-wide Arts Education Plan which works towards providing all four art forms 

(Visual Art, Music, Dance, and Theatre) to all students at all grades.  Please visit 

www.cpsartsplan2012.com for details on the entire plan and how you can get involved.  

We encourage all CPS students to celebrate Earth Day 2013 and participate in the World’s 

Largest Display of Environmental Art by creating a new artwork or sharing a past one that fits 

within the theme. This initiative, supported by local alderman, will strive to set a new Guinness 

Book of World Records mark if they can reach 10,000 participants.  

Support awareness of the environment and Earth Day and share your talents.  

For more information, please visit the CPS Arts website at www.cpsarts.org or contact Jessica 

Cummings at Alderman George Cardenas’ office at 312-744-3040. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Mario Rossero 

Mario Rossero 
Director of Arts, Office of Curriculum and Instruction 
Chicago Public Schools 
mrrossero@cps.edu 
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